
MAY 16, 2007  
 
 
THE NORTH MUST BE HEARD IN OTTAWA 
 
NDP Northern Development Critic Bevington highlights major problems and calls for Northern 
Leaders Summit 
 
 
OTTAWA - For too long the concerns of the working families of the North have been not heard in 
the South. This has resulted in a dangerous lack of transparency. NDP Northern Development 
Critic Dennis Bevington will show how this lack of transparency has allowed the Conservative 
government to ignore the voices of ordinary Northerners. Northern leaders and former employees 
of the Nunavut Water Board will be joining Mr. Bevington via teleconference. 
 
 
Thursday May 17, 2007                                   PARLIAMENT HILL  
 
12:00 hrs (10:00 hrs MST)  
        NDP MP Dennis Bevington to make announcement  
        Room 130-S  
Media from outside of Ottawa may access the press conference by dialing 1-888-265-0446 and 
entering conference ID Code 9684656 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Doug Johnson, Office of Dennis Bevington MP, 613-992-2131  
 
 
 


